DEPARTMENT OF PREVENTIVE MEDICINE

SCHOOL OF MEDICINE NAGOYA UNIVERSITY

TSURUMAI-CHO, SHOWA-KU NAGOYA, JAPAN



MAR 27 1975

LAB OF PHYSIOLOGICAL HYGIENE

March 24, 1975

file corresp

Dear Dr. Henry Blackburn.

I came back to Japan safely on March 13 along with heavy drinking with Dr. Kimura in March 11th night.

To my regret, my trip was rather short and several days could not arranged in Mpls , but I could have a very nice time to talk with Dr. Prineas and other menbers of the Lab.

I here encloded some basic material for the comment which I made at the conference - Trend in cardiovascular disease mortality in Japan.

The source of the material is

"Vital Statistics 1972 Japa volume 1 page 192-193" which is edited by Health and Welfare Statistics Department, Minister's Secretariat, Ministry of Health and Welfare, Japan.

Please take care of yourself.

With best wishes,

Sincerely yours

Yoshiyuk Y Ohno M.D., M.P.H.

P.S. Some pictutres are enclosed for you, though they are not good enough.

可进行的现在分词转换数据转换的 医人名西克克拉克斯特

The telephone of the first

The state of the s

Joseph Committee (1) de goulffe, mark de Commercia son de la commercia de Commercia

1979an - 600 ti